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Reminders:   

• Orenda Reveal Monday Jan 30th 3:05pm in cafeteria 

• Campbell root canal 1/31/23; wish him luck 

• DC meeting 2/1/23 7:15am room 356 

• Sadie Hawkins Dance Feb 11th, Wilson Gym, 7:00-10:00 (hosted by Class of 2024 
and class sponsors Sierra Taylor and Hannah Clabough!!)  

 

This week in Athletics: 

 

SLO’s 

S = Socially Adjusted                                                       
A = Academically Advanced                                                    
I = Independent Learner                                                
N = Noteworthy Citizen                                                 
T=Technologically Savvy 

Vision 
SMHS develops clear, 
unified practices and 

policies for all 
stakeholders in order to 

continually improve 
student learning.   

Mission 
SMHS assures that all 

students achieve the high 
levels of learning required 

for success in college, 
career, or post-secondary 

training.    



From Curriculum and Instruction: (Ms. Pallan)  

Beginning in February, English Learner students at Santa Maria High School will begin 
ELPAC testing to determine their level of English Language Proficiency. Our school has 
close to 650 EL (English Learner) students that range from Newcomer to Long-Term 
English Learners that will examine their speaking, writing, reading, and listening skills in 
Academic English.  
This year the test includes both Science and Social Science based questions to better 
represent the language demands our English Learners encounter throughout the day.  
Let's give all our EL students some encouragement as they begin this examination 
process! 
 

From Student Services: (Mr. Diaz)  

Students are currently being transferred to E3 REACH; Parent meetings must be 

conducted first, then the student can move to an alternative school setting. 

From Special Programs: (Mr. Vincent)  

The Santa Maria High School Athletic Hall of Fame committee held its first meeting this 

week charting a path towards the induction of its inaugural class in the Fall 

2023.  Current and former staff members plus alumni are active on the committee 

including Ralph Baldiviez, Gaylen Clark, John “Rod” Rodriguez, Adrian Salazar and 

former major league pitcher Bryn Smith.  The adoption of by-laws and a timeline 

towards the recognition of the first class of inductees was included in the 

discussion.  The committee looks forward to the long overdue recognition of Santa 

Maria High School’s finest athletes spanning the first 125 years of Saints athletics.  

From the Principal: (Steve Campbell)  

I just wanted to briefly remind everyone that next Monday’s collab time is one of the five 

per year dedicated to administration. We will all meet in the cafeteria at 3:05pm to work 

with the Orenda team. Remember Orenda is a team of outside consultants contracted 

to help our district’s schools explore ways to improve themselves. During Monday’s data 

reveal they will review demographics, test data, graduation and A-G rates, and end with 

some recommendations for areas to focus. I look forward to hearing what they have to 

say and welcome the input. Have a great weekend everyone!!  

 

(Steve Campbell, Principal SMHS) 

 


